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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/02/2021  14:17:112021/0200/T COMMNT Andrew Stevens We support the necessity for the works as listed, both for the ongoing health and maintenance of all 3 trees 

identified in this application, but also to minimise the potential for damage to property, notably by the Prunus 

Avium overhanging our neighbours glazed  elevation to the rear of the property and the Bird Cherry pushing 

outwards onto a fence that borders the Mews to the front of the property, as well as this tree in its current size 

and habit being repeatedly struck by high sided vehicles driving along the Mews. 

Andrew Stevens & Emma Sewell. Property owners, 45 Murray Mews
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